
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION: QUARTERLY UPDATE OF MEDICAL CLINIC 

SERVICES  

 

DATE: May 9, 2017  

  
 
Julian Beseril, Vice President of MCH ProCare, Adiel Alvarado, Executive Director of 
Regional Services and Clinic Operations; Sherri Pickens, Associate Director of Revenue 
Cycle, and Rachel Duree, Wellness Works Corporate Health Consultant will provide an 
update of medical clinic services for the first quarter of the year.   

 
 
 
     ******************** 
 

Report is submitted for review. 
 
    ******************** 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Tom Crowe,                                    Brian J. Moersch,  
Superintendent of Schools                        Chief of Staff  


